
Church in London Announcements
June 12, 2020

Meetings This Weekend
The prophesying on Lord’s Day will be on week 5 of HWMR - Topics for
New Believers - Volume 1.

Summer Training 
The training this summer will be online only. We will be watching using 2
Zoom sessions, one for English and one for Spanish. The registration fee will
be $145.00 CAD ($100.00 USD) per person. Study sessions and testing will
also be via Zoom. Here is the schedule and sign-up form for the meetings
here in London. The final deadline for registration is June 14. There is no
allowance for late sign-up this training. However, for those unsure of their
schedule the part-time trainees have until June 30 to specify the meetings that
they will commit to attend. 

Southwest Truth Pursuit
The June session of the Southwest Truth Pursuit has been cancelled. We
expect to resume in September.

2020 College Training 
The deadline for registration for the 2020 College Training is June 14. The
line of fellowship will be on “Samuel the Nazarite” - an extraordinary calling
for age-turners during these extraordinary times. The entire training will be
conducted online this year with an altered schedule (select dates between July
9-19) designed to accommodate those interning, working, or taking summer
classes.

Registration cost is $50 USD and full-time participation is required.
Applicants will need to fill out the contact information of a leading
brother/elder from their locality. They will need your recommendation to
complete their application. 

You can find more information, including a detailed schedule, and register
here: https://collegetraining.org/2020/

beseeching.org
This site is providing a daily suggested prayer burden as a continuation of the
burdens suggested on unceasinglypray.org. You need to sign up again if you
wish to receive email announcements of these prayer burdens.

Offering or Payments
We should not neglect our offerings; this is an important aspect of our service
to the Lord. For those who do online banking, the easiest way to take care of
offerings or payments is to send eTransfers to donations@churchinlondon.org
or metcalfe@churchinlondon.org. Sending a cheque by mail is also fine, as
is dropping an envelope containing a cheque or cash into the mail slot at the
right side of the front door of the meeting hall.

Resource Links 
Here is a spreadsheet of some of the online resources especially for children
and young people that we can take advantage of during these days. 
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